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The Lake Eunice Township board held their monthly meeting at the town hall on October 12, 2010 at 7pm.  All members were 
present with the exception of the treasurer and Dave Opsahl.  The minutes from September 14, 2010 were approved as 
written by a motion from L Stockert, 2nd by L Kohler and it carried.  The treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved as 
written by a motion from L Kohler, 2nd by L Stockert and it carried. 
 
Mark Jacobson of N Pearl Lk Rd stated a complaint that the road was bladed but then had washboards and potholes by the 
end of the day.  He did state that it is so dry that there is not much we can do but requested that after the next rain it is 
bladed to fix this. 
 
L Stockert made a motion to approve filing the Walther bill for the Deroxe culvert as well as the installation with the county to 
add to his property taxes for a term of 5 years at a rate of 5%, 2nd by J Lightowler and it carried. 
 
Jon Okeson of Becker County reviewed the Deroxe Rd invoice and everything looked to be correct so the check has been 
issued to pay this bill. 
 
L Kohler made a motion to hold a vacation hearing for Summer Island Rd tract A,B,C, 2nd by L Stockert and it carried. 
 
L Stockert made a motion to appoint Dave Opsahl as township supervisor, 2nd by L Kohler and it carried. 
 
L Kohler did some repairs on potholes on several roads as well as cleaning some fallen trees in our ditches.  L Stockert had 
some repairs done on Deroxe Rd on Kruger property to keep water in the ditch and clean culvert. 
 
There was a discussion on Eilertson Rd and Tanglewood Rd on the possibility of moving the road and there will be further 
discussion with the residents and the county to determine how to and if we can move forward. 
 
A motion was made to adjourn at 7:45 pm by L Stockert, 2nd by L Kohler and it carried. 
Minutes approved on Nov 9, 2010.  Crystal Myers, Clerk 


